
Bear Paw Service District Budget Hearing – May 4,2024 

 

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. 

Members present: John Stockard, Bruce Roydes, Stan Wise, David Elliott, and Bob Cowdrick 

Members Absent: Arthur Lecours, Mark Ackerman 

Pledge of Allegiance was led by John Stockard 

John Stockard welcomed the attendees and presented the budget for discussion. 

David Black inquired about the status of the condo revenue. 

Tricia Swiger asked about the cottage dues status. 

Bud Parent asked about the road improvement revenue and Pike Trail 

John Stockard commented about the trash disposal budget for the clubhouse. 

Linda Hughes commented about the salary budget and cost of living adjustments, mowing costs, pool salaries and fixed 
asset account for improvement. 

Tricia Swiger inquired about the new property manager. 

David Black inquired about the state pool license. 

Linda Hughes commented that the budget is based on the milage rate remaining the same.  

John Stockard commented about four new homes that are not in the revenue number. 

Announcements: May 25th, 2024 for the next BP Service District Meeting at 9am with the BP Property Owner meeting at 
11:00 am. 

Motion to adjourn the meeting by John Stockard, and seconded by Stan Wise. 

Meeting adjourned at 9:20am 
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